
 

 

 
September 20, 2024 
 
Amanda Roger 
Township of Guelph/Eramosa 
8348 Wellington Road 124, PO Box 700 
Rockwood, ON N0B 2K0 
 
Dear Amanda Roger, 
 
I am writing to inform you that the replacement tower proposal at 7384 Wellington Road 30 is now no 
longer required, and the application is hereby withdrawn. 
 
The current Landowner reached out to Bell Mobility and has significantly changed their position on the 
land-use agreement terms. An acceptable land-use arrangement has now been agreed upon between 
the current Landowner and Bell Mobility to continue providing service and reliably plan for network 
improvements using the existing tower  
 
We very much appreciate your time and collaboration to date to ensure continued services to your 
community.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Evan Turunen 
Canacre on behalf of Bell Mobility 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


